Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jeff Adams [jaa@engeo.com]

Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 4:57 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO2938
Attachments: DIR_L_2012-07-24.pdf

Good afternoon, Jerry:

| wanted to follow up with you — all technical data has been uploaded to Geotracker. Can you refresh my memory —do
we need a formal response or correspondence to the attached directive? Please let me know as well as if anything else
is needed at this time.

Thank you,
Jeff

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2012 10:00 AM

To: JGOTCHER@CI.PLEASANTON.CA.US

Cc: dstefani@Ipfire.org; Winey, Colleen, Zone 7; Jeff Adams; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2938

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002938.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



